
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

School Photographs 

Please can I remind parents/carers that the deadline for 

ordering school photographs from Yellow is Tuesday 9th 

November. To order and pay, please follow the instructions 

on the proof card recently sent home to you. After the 

closing date, the photograph packages will arrive within 2 

to 3 weeks time. Make sure you don’t miss the date!  

Welcome back to school. I hope that you 

all had a restful half term break. This 

week, we have celebrated Maths Week 

and the children have relished the 

challenges of solving Maths problems and exploring 

numbers. The positive buzz around school has been 

brilliant to see and the children have loved the variety of 

exciting activities. Thank you to Mrs Lewis and all of the 

teachers who have planned such great lessons. Look out 

for photos on the class pages and tweets on our Twitter 

feed to see what the children got up to. This week, it was 

great to be able to run parents consultations  again in 

person. Thank you for booking on our new system. We will 

see more of you next week too. If you were unable to 

book, please see your child’s class teacher to see if there 

is a mutually convenient time for a telephone call instead. 

New Look Website and School Newsletters 

I hope that you like our new style school newsletter.  With 

the introduction of our new school motto, we wanted to 

redesign the style of communications that we send to you 

and marry up the school signs that we have around the 

school for consistency. This has included having new 

stickers, letter heads, a new school sign and even our 

school website has been updated with a fresh new look 

by eSchools. I would like to say a huge thank you to Kelly 

and Mike Pink who have designed the banners, new 

school sign, letter templates and stickers for me in their 

own time. We are enormously grateful and proud of how  

they represent our wonderful school. 

Can I remind you that children should be wearing the 

correct P.E uniform on P.E days. Joggers and hoodies 

should be plain navy blue or black and NOT different 

colours. Please ensure that they wear the correct items.  
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Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Welcome to Team Bartons 

This week, we have welcomed Indy and Oscar to 

Bartons. I know that you’ve had a good week and I 

hope that you will continue to be very happy here.  

The British Legion Poppy Appeal 

We are, again, supporting the annual Poppy appeal in 

school by selling poppies and other remembrance items 

until next Thursday. They will be on sale in the afternoons 

and brought to the classes. If you would like your child to 

buy a poppy or any of the other items (some are priced at 

£1.50)  then please bring in the money safely in a named 

purse or envelope.  

Maths Week 

Here are some pictures from Maths Week. Our Chair of 

Governors and I spent some time in Cedar and Lime 

classes on Thursday and it was wonderful to see the 

enthusiasm and creativity in the Maths tasks in classes. 

Well done everyone. It has been a great week.  


